
 
             

ERIE POLICE DEPARTMENT 
 

Memorandum  
 

 
TO:  Liquor Licensing Authority 
 
FROM:  Sergeant Ben Cummings  
 
DATE:  April 27, 2023 
 
CC:   Debbie Stamp, Town Clerk  
 Katharine Vera, Town Liquor Attorney  
 
SUBJECT:  Background investigation into the liquor license renewal application for The Dugout 

Grill and Bar LLC. 
  
 

The background investigation into the liquor license renewal application for The Dugout Grill and Bar LLC has been 

completed. 

 

The investigation included the following sources: 

Erie Police Department Records, Colorado Bureau of Investigation, Colorado Department of Motor Vehicle, 

Colorado Department of Revenue, Colorado Data Access (Courts), Colorado Secretary of State Office. 

 

Investigative Findings: 

The Dugout Grill and Bar is in good standing with the Colorado Secretary of State.  The business has no pending 

civil litigation.  EPD has no documented incidents for this business regarding their alcohol license. The Dugout Grill 

and Bar passed a compliance check in June of 2022. Nothing further of note. 

Applicant Jonathan Mares does not have any pending criminal cases or civil litigation.   

 

Based on the information supplied in the investigation, the Erie Police Department has no concerns for the 

renewal of liquor license for The Dugout Grill and Bar. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 

your convenience. 

 

Sergeant Ben Cummings 1706 

Erie Police Department 

 


